
Request for Board Action

Meeting Date:

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners

Brief Summary: In March, Asheville City Schools requested, with the Board of Commissioners' 

approval (3/21/23), $715,000 from the Public School Building Capital Fund- North Carolina Education 

Lottery, including $355,000 for the Asheville High School Classroom Renovation.

On June 6th, the Board of Commissioners approved receipt of $40,000 from Lottery Funds for design 

of this project.

The Department of Public Instruction has now approved the remaining $315,000 from Lottery Funds 

for construction of the AHS Classroom Renovation project.

This amendment establishes the construction project.

Recommended Motion & Requested Action: Approve budget amendment

County Manager's Comments & Recommendation: County Manager recommends as presented

Dr. Jim Causby, Asheville City Schools
John Hudson, Budget

State Lottery Projects - ACS - AHS Classroom Renovation

June 20, 2023

Consent Agenda

Department: Budget
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Subject:

Presenter(s): John Hudson, Budget


